
Notice on Suspending Monthly Paper Statement Delivery Service to 

Individual Customers of DBS Bank (China) Limited 

 

Aug 15th 2022 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

For sustainable environment protection, we are going to suspend monthly paper 

statement delivery service to individual customers since September 2022. For your latest 

account information, please login DBS Digital Channels for details or access to your 

monthly e-Statement at any time. Relevant notice and communication is in process, 

please contact our Hotline 4008208988 or your relationship Manager if any queries. 

Thanks for your understanding and support. 

 

DBS Bank (China) Limited 


